May 27, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

On or before May 31, 2022, SendMoneyToSchool.com will be moving to Meal Magic Family
Portal. Once the move has occurred, SendMoneyToSchool will automatically direct you to the
Family Portal page. This will be the place where parents can make deposits, transfer funds,
check balances, view purchase histories, and perform other account-related activities for their
student’s food service account.

Families will not need to set up a new account but will need to establish a new pass phrase for
existing accounts. Once you are on the Family Portal site you can view tutorials to learn all the
new and exciting features this site has to offer. If you have any questions, please reach out to

the Food Service Department at 616-891-0227.

Sincerely,

Mimi Mahaney-Stalzer
Food Service Director
Caledonia Community Schools



